

COMMISSIONERS' MEETING MINUTES - Land Acquisition and Use

November 16, 2020 – 1:00 pm

Those present were: Commissioner Gary Weaver Commissioner Deena Vietzke

Commissioner Kenny Schutte

Executive Director Chris Faix Executive Assistant Carmon Derting

Guests:

Called to order at 1:40pm

The meeting was called together to discuss beginning development on Highway 26 and Reynolds Road.

C. Faix will contact Doyle Pegram and/or Pamp Meiers about the possible cost of the infrastructure, including septic tanks, sidewalks, lights, road and water line for the first 400 feet.

The previously engineered drawings will be located and used as a starting point to help with rough bids.

The idea of offering lots to a local developer was brought up in connection with the improvements for the intersection.

The location is zoned C3, but the City was willing to work with changing it, if needed.

The Commissioners adjourned this meeting to drive out individually to look at some property for possible acquisition.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:59pm.

Deena Vietzke, Charwoman

Kenny Schutte

Gary Weaver